
 

 

 

This Week 
 
English: The children self and peer assessed their own version of the ‘Lazy 
Jack’ story and completed the ‘Hot Task’ for using correct speech punctuation.   
Maths: The children completed their ‘Check Up’ task to show what they 
already know about 2d shape.  This informs our planning for the new topic. 

 

Science: This week has been Science Week.  The children took 
part in a workshop where they took part in lots of exciting 
science activities and made slime.  The children also went to 
work with other teachers to take part in amazing science 
experiments.  

 
Next Week 
 
Science: We will be learning about the permeability and density 
of rocks. 

 

English: The children will start to look at letter writing, using 
the text ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ for inspiration. 

 
Maths: We will be starting to look at 2d shapes.  
 

Homework 
 
Spellings: Children have been given a list of spellings according to their 
learning needs to practise at home for a spelling test on Wednesday. 
Maths: Children are to create a Shape Person or Animal.  
English: Children are to write a letter to persuade the teachers to have a 
party at the end of term. 
 Topic:  The children are to find a recipe for bread and copy it out 

and include pictures. This is ready for our topic lessons next 
week.  

 
Notices 
 
Next week we will be making bread.  The children 
have been asked to bring in either herbs, cheese or 
dried fruit to put into their bread.  All the other 
ingredients will be provided by us. 

 
 
Have an enjoyable weekend! 
Mrs Hassett, Miss Hall and Mrs Mallard-Shaw 
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